
HOT LUNCH  -  Hot lunch is served every Friday. This 
week, hot lunch will be hot dogs, fries, veggies, juice 
and dessert.  Please send your money ($4.00) to the 
school by Wednesday of this week. 
 

SPRING W.I.S.E.  -  Congratulations to our Grade 8 
students L.K., Phumu, and Taylor who ably presented 
to our student body and staff.  Thank you for 
encouraging us to ‘Faithfully Serve Him’ as did 
Shadrach, Meshach, Abednego, Noah, Job, Joseph 
and Esther. 
 

SOUTHERN ONTARIO CAMP MEETING  -  Thank you to 
all the students who came to sing in the GAA choir 
during the Divine Service.  You sang beautifully!  
Thank you parents for your support! 
 

SCHOLASTIC ORDERS  -  Due in the office Tuesday 5th 
June.  LAST CHANCE TO USE BIRTHDAY COUPONS!!! 
 

GRADE 7 & 8 CLASS  -  will be participating in the 
Divine Service at the Hamilton Mountain SDA Church 
on Sabbath 9th June.  Parents, please support this 
opportunity for our students to serve others. 
 

END OF YEAR SCHOOL TRIP  -  Chaperones have now 

been confirmed for our trip to Marineland.  Forms and 
payment are now due in the office. Space on the bus is 
limited!!  Please arrange to drive your own vehicles or 
carpool if at all possible. 
 

Please note:  Uniforms do not have to be worn on the 
day of the trip.  However, GAA dress code rules apply.  
Shorts must be fingertip length;  no yoga pants; no 
sleeveless or skin-revealing tops; closed in shoes must 
be worn due to the extent of walking that will be done.  
Please dress your child according to the weather ( hats, 
sunscreen, sweaters/jackets etc.).   
 

Please send a packed lunch (that does not require 
warming) for all students in JK-Gr. 3. For students in 
grades 4-8, food is available for purchase if desired, 
however, you are also welcome to send your son or 
daughter with a packed lunch.  
 

MEET THE NEW TEACHER DAY  -  Monday, 11th June  -  
New and current students will spend the day getting to 
know their teachers and classmates for the next 
academic year. 
 

GRADUATION and AWARDS NIGHT  -  Thursday 14th 
June at 7:00 pm.  Please plan to be there to support our 
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Senior Kindergarten and Grade 8 students.  Each year 
we ask parents to bring treats to share for a fellowship 
time at the end of the program.  Please bring the dish 
associated with the first letter of your last name: 

 A-E  -  Dessert platter 

                                 F-M  - Vegetable platter 

                                 N-Z  -  Fruit Platter 

Please bring all items ready to serve and place them on 
the appropriate table in the gym.  Thank you for your 
kindness! 
 

SPIRIT DAYS  -  Mon. 18th June & Tues. 19th June. 
Monday  -  Wacky Hair Day 

Tuesday  -  Pyjama & Cuddle Toy Day 

 

CHARACTER DEVELOPMENT  -  June’s character trait is 
INTEGRITY!  Integrity means  you are honest and firm 
in your moral principles.  A person of integrity is living 
rightly and is the same person in private or in public.  
God instructed Solomon to walk with ‘integrity of 
heart and uprightness’ (1 Kings 9:4). Choose to be a 
person of integrity who has a good reputation and will 
not fear that you will be exposed or found out. 
 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  -  Tuesday 19th June.  Please 
note that students will be dismissed at noon.  Please 
make arrangements to receive your child 3 1/2 hours 
before their regular scheduled arrival time. 
   
2018 FUN PASS  -  Watch for the 2018 Ontario Fun Pass 
booklet that will arrive with your child’s report card in 
June.  Celebrate the summer with savings when 
planning a trip to Ontario’s attractions! 
 

OUTSIDE CLOTHING  -    Please dress your child(ren)
according to the weather.   Hot days are upon us!  
Hats should be worn to prevent faces and heads from 
sunburn.  Water bottles are a must to keep hydrated!  
Please check the forecast each morning to aid you in 
planning for your child(ren)’s time spent outside. 
 

SCHOOL PICK-UP  -  As you will appreciate, staff have a 
lot of preparation work to do at the end of the day and 
need to focus on the day’s event and the following 
day’s teaching.  We would like you to pick up your 
children on time, and certainly no later than 3:40 pm  
 

Monday  -  Thursday and 2:10 pm on Friday so that we can 
prepare for your children.  Thank you for your coopera-
tion and understanding.   
 

*Please remember to check your school email address 
regularly for new information from the Principal and 
teachers! 
 

MICROWAVEABLE DISHES  - If you are sending your child 
with lunch/food to be heated, please ensure that it is 
placed in a microwaveable dish.  Thank you. 
 

STUDENT DROP OFF   -  Please remember that student 
supervision does not begin until 8:50 am, unless a specific 
arrangement has been made with your child’s class teach-
er for that day.  Please remain with your children until that 
time, to ensure their safety.  Thank you for respecting the 
staff devotional time.  
 

TELEPHONE CALLS  -  If there is a need to contact your 
child during the day, please call during recess  -  10:40-11:15 
or 12:50-13:25, and not during instructional hours.  Thank 
you for your understanding. 
 

FOOD ALLERGIES  -  Please help us to keep our  school  an 
allergen free facility by ensuring your child has no nut 
products.  In addition to this, if your child requires the use 
of an epi-pen, could you please ensure he/she has two, 
one for the office and one to be carried on their person. 
 

 

A REQUEST FROM OUR MARKETING COMMITTEE  -  
Thank you for sending your child(ren) to Grandview Ad-
ventist Academy!  We know you have a choice of schools 
and we appreciate that you chose GAA. 
 

Did you know that positive online reviews can be ex-
tremely helpful for the exposure and credibility of organi-
zations?  We’d be so grateful if you would take a moment 
to share your review of our school online, by clicking on 
the links below.  A few minutes of your time could make a 
big difference to our school! 
Google Review:  http://bit.ly/GAA-review 

Yelp Review:  http://bit.ly/2yokf3X 

Facebook Review:  http://bit.ly/2xhpgeN 
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